## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

Date: February 2, 2016

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Course Reimbursement

February 24, 2016 Board Meeting

The following staff members have applied for tuition reimbursement for courses taken during the Fall 2015 semester and have submitted the required documentation:

Rich Wisniewski	\$933.00
Michelle Demery	\$2100.00
Lisa Montana	\$2100.00
Rich Morrison	\$2100.00
Carrie Owens	\$2100.00

TOTAL \$9333.00

DMS/bg